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April 1, 2024 
 
 
Eric Hamilton 
Director of Buildings and Grounds 
5701 Normandale Road 
Edina, MN 55424 
 
 
RE: Edina Public Schools 
 Highlands Elementary School Play Improvements 
 
 
Dear Eric, 
 
On Thursday, March 28, 2024, bids were received for the Highlands Elementary School Play 
Improvements project. Please refer to the attached Bid Tabulation for specific amounts. 
 
Following the bid opening, we spoke with Kyle Higdem from Swan Companies, Inc. to confirm his 
understanding of the project. Kyle stated he was comfortable with their bid and that they are ready to 
accomplish the work. Based on our past experience with Kyle, we feel comfortable with their capacity to 
perform on this project. With that, we recommend accepting Swan Companies' Base Bid of $133,113. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Bolton & Menk, Inc. 

 

 

Jay Pomeroy, PLA 
 
 
Attachment – Bid Tabulation 


